
The Master’s House – so, what happens next?

Followed by an Open Meeting in 
the Burgage Hall starting at 

6.00pm – hosted by 
Herefordshire Council – when 

you can put forward your points 
of view on facilities in Ledbury

Ledbury & Area Development Trust, St Katharine’s, High Street, Ledbury HR8 1EA
rogerpayne@ledburyadt.org  www.ledburyadt.org  01531 636304Ledbury & Area Development Trust, St Katharine’s, Ledbury HR8 1EA rogerpayne@ledburyadt.org www.ledburyadt.org 01531 636304

You are warmly invited to an
Open Day on Tues 2nd October 

in the Burgage Hall from 
2.00 to 6.00pm to see the 
outcomes from our survey 
and to put forward your 
comments on them



Ledbury & Area Development Trust
Feedback on Master’s House Consultation

Copy of Press Release

• Ledbury & Area Development Trust (LADT) is 
organising an Open Day in the Burgage Hall 
on Tuesday 2nd October 2007 between 
2.00pm and 6.00pm to provide feedback on 
the outcomes of the consultations it 
undertook - commissioned by Herefordshire 
Council - about potential future uses for the 
Master’s House in Ledbury.

• “We were very pleased that over 250 people 
came to look around the Master’s House at 
the three open days we held in May and 
June, and that around 500 people completed 
and returned the survey to us,” commented 
LADT’s Chief Executive, Roger A. Payne. 

• “We promised at that time that we would let 
people know the outcomes of the survey, 
and the provisional recommendations that 
come out of the consultation.  The Open Day 
in the Burgage Hall on the 2nd October is our 
way of doing this.”

• Members of LADT will be in attendance and 
there will be a display and a summary of the 
results from the survey on show. Everyone is 
warmly encouraged to come along to see 
these and – equally importantly – to put 
forward their own comments on them.

• This will be followed at 6.00pm by an Open 
Meeting – also in the Burgage Hall - hosted 
by Herefordshire Council. People will be 
invited to comment on the survey findings, 
and to put their own points of view to the 
Council on the way forward for facilities in 
the town. 

• With the benefit of having the feedback and 
hearing the views expressed at the Open Day 
and Open Meeting on the 2nd October, LADT 
will be able to complete its work on a 
proposed Business Plan, and Audience 
Development Plan for the Master’s House, 
which it will then submit to Herefordshire 
Council. 

• Contacts: Ledbury & Area Development 
Trust - Roger A. Payne, Chief Executive

• Tel: 01531 636304  e-mail: 
rogerpayne@ledburyadt.org

• Note to Editors

• Ledbury & Area Development Trust is an independent 
and entrepreneurial company working for the benefit 
of the local community. It is currently helping to bring 
the old Cottage Hospital back into use as 6 shared-
equity, affordable accommodation units for local 
people, and around 1,600 sq ft of managed workspace 
for local, young entrepreneurs.


